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Oregon has had a successful vote by mail system for almost 30 years, why would 

you want to change something that is obviously working so well? Going back to in 

person voting will decrease voter turnout and make it much more difficult for disabled, 

elderly and working people to exercise their right to vote. PLEASE keep voting 

accessible in Oregon-don't take us back in time! 


